
Important: Dance Information

*In order to provide a safe environment for the students and staff that plan to attend the
(insert name) dance on (insert date). The following expectations have been put in
place:

-Students must be in attendance for the full day on the day of (if the dance is held on a
school night) and/or the day before the dance in order to be able to attend

-No tickets will be sold at the door

-If you plan on bringing a guest to the dance, you must complete an Averill Park Guest
Form and return it to the main office no later than the Thursday prior to the event.
You cannot purchase a guest ticket without an approved completed dance form.

-The dress code is in effect.

-An alco-sensor will be used with all students upon admission to the dance.

-Any bags brought to the dance will be checked and stored in a secured area. If a
student wishes to keep a small bag with them throughout the dance, the bag will be
subject to search.

-We have a no re-entry policy (students may not re-enter the dance if they leave).

-Students are encouraged to review the Eligibility Guidelines and the Code of Conduct
for further information. We look forward to a positive and festive event!
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